











SUPPORT THE NEW POCOMOKE LIBRARY!





THANK YOU FOR YOUR MEMBERSHIP AND SUPPORT!



MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

WorcesterLibrary.org/foundation



Dear Library Supporter,

This July begins our annual membership drive, a time when we ask for your continued support of the Worcester County Library Foundation. Your contributions have been instrumental in helping us enhance the Worcester County Library and its services.

Thanks to the generosity of members like you, the Foundation has been able to make a real difference in our community. In the past year, we awarded three scholarships to deserving students, helping them pursue their educational goals. The Foundation supported the Worcester County Library's Summer Reading Program, providing t-shirts and incentives that encourage children to continue reading. The Foundation also assisted in securing a grant for Hispanic Heritage Month. This allowed the library to offer programs that included a food demonstration, visual art, music, and dance. In addition, the Foundation supported the Pop-Up Library through program funding.

The new Pocomoke Library is underway! We anticipate the new branch opening in Spring 2026. While funds for the construction of the library will be provided by Worcester County and state grants, the Foundation is raising funds to help furnish and outfit the branch. We are especially focused on the children's area and want to create a space for children and families that will encourage play and the development of early literacy skills.

Your membership renewal is crucial to continuing this vital work. Your support directly impacts the lives of Worcester County residents, fostering a love of learning and strengthening our community. Your continued assistance will help us expand library programs and services, invest in new resources and technologies, and support community outreach and engagement.

Please take a moment to renew your tax-deductible annual membership. You may renew your membership by returning the form below. A self-addressed envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

Thank you for supporting literacy and learning in Worcester County. We look forward to your continued partnership.

WCLF Board of Directors

Worcester County Library Foundation - 307 North Washington Street, Snow Hill, Maryland 21863 Email: foundation@worcesterlibrary.org | Phone: 410-632-2600 | FAX: 410-632-1159

Detach and Return to the Worcester County Library Foundation

WORCESTER LBRARY COUNTY FOUNDATION

Membership Form 2025/26

YES! I want to support my local library!	Payment Method:
	Check # Amount *Make Checks Payable to: Worcester County Library Foundation
Name	Credit Card #
\$25 Individual\$35 Family	Expiration /
\$50 Business	3 Digit Code ZIP Code
Additional Donation (optional)	Authorized Signature

The Worcester County Library Foundation, Inc. is a not-for-profit, tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) organization which exists to support and enhance library service in this County.

